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Hi Key Clubbers, happy June! I hope you are all 

enjoying your summer break so far. Since it’s 

summertime, we are hoping to plan more in-person 

service projects for you guys to participate in, so stay 

tuned for that! For the month of June, there are a lot of 

online service projects for you to do on your own, so 

make the most out of them before the school year 

starts. Stay safe everyone!

-Kaitlin :) 1

Editor’s NOTE 



Hello, Damien Memorial Key Clubbers! We are almost through the first quarter of the Key 

Club term, and as of now, our club has accomplished a myriad of our goals, ranging from 

increased involvement with our sponsoring KIWANIS club to increasing our member count this 

upcoming school year. With the pandemic still going strong after a year, the board and I hope 

you all recognize how important service is and how important it is for members like you to remain 

active in order to aid those affected by the pandemic. 

Keep in mind that the board and I are organizing more service events and learning 

opportunities for you, members, to participate in during the summer months, so stay posted with 

all of our emails and Instagram posts. You can accomplish so much during this time, if you put 

your mind to your work. Summer is the best time of the year to pick up on your service, and we 

still have 2 more months of summer break, so don’t hinder your volunteering! There is also a 

blood drive on the 9th of this month, so if you know anybody who would like to attend, please 

let them know!

Thank you to all who have been completing monthly hours, going to meetings, and 

participating in the club in general. You are the reason why we are doing so well this early in the 

term! Please continue to assist your communities, because you are all making big differences in 

the world with each small action you take. 2

President’s
Message 



Blood 
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Drive
Recently, there has been a shortage in O negative blood in 

Hawai’i. O negative blood is the universal donor blood. To help with 

this, Damien Key Club has partnered with the Blood Bank of Hawai’i 

to combat this issue. Damien Key Club members have been making 

posters and getting donors to help the cause for weeks. It took a lot 

to organize, especially trying to find donors. The blood drive is on 

Thursday, June 9th from 10:30am to 4:30pm. If you are interested in 

donating blood, please email our lovely President, Patricia Foronda 

(pforonda2023@gmail.com). There are still a lot of open spots left 

and your contribution would be greatly appreciated! We hope to 

see you there!

mailto:pforonda2023@gmail.com
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Teacher 

Teachers play a major role in society, as they guide students to 

strive for prosperity and success. Their dedication towards shaping 

people to become leaders of the world may be overlooked at times… 

That is why these hardworking and thoughtful teachers are celebrated in 

the month of May. This year’s specific week dedicated to teachers 

began on May 2nd, 2021, and ended on May 6th, 2021. During this 

month, Damien students devoted their time composing letters, creating 

cards, and even typing emails to represent their appreciation towards 

teachers. 

Damien Key Club would like to give a huge THANK YOU to teachers 

all over the world and to our Damien faculty and staff. Thank you for 

continuously supporting students in our lifelong odyssey towards 

abundance. Mahalo for also providing a safe environment for us, 

emotionally and physically. 

LETTERSAPPRECIATION
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Updates
Division

- Next Division Council Meeting (DCM) -

Saturday, June 18th, 2022 (In-person from 10:00AM to 1:00PM 
at Ho’omaluhia Botanical Garden!)

Region

District

International

- None -

- None -

- None -
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Contact  us!
Key Club International

California-Nevada-Hawaii 
District

Website: CNH Key Club
Instagram: @cnh_keyclub
Twitter: @CNHKeyClub

Facebook: @calinevhakeyclub
Youtube: CNH Key Club

Website: Key Club
Instagram: @keyclubint

Twitter: @keyclub
Facebook: @keyclubint

Youtube: Key Club International

Division 22 Komohana
Instagram: @d22komohana
Facebook: @D22komohana

Damien Key Club
Website: Damien Key Club
Instagram: @damienkeyclub
Twitter: @damienkeyclub
Discord: DMSKC Server

- President -
Patricia Foronda

- VP of Service -
Abigail Macaraeg

-VP of Communication-
Mya Cardenas

- Secretary -
Lillian Murakami

- Treasurer -
Julia Gonzales

- Editors -
Kaitlin Mercado

Elizabeth Nguyen

Kaihokulani Hanley

- Class Directors -
Katherine Casino

Gabrielle Hall

- Kiwanis Advisor -
Mr. Joel

- Faculty Advisor -
Mr. Nitta

Dmskc Board Members

https://www.cnhkeyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/cnh_keyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/cnhkeyclub?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/calinevhakeyclub
https://www.youtube.com/user/CNHKCtv
https://www.keyclub.org/
https://www.instagram.com/keyclubint/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/keyclub?lang=en
http://facebook.com/keyclubint
https://www.youtube.com/user/keyclubtv
https://www.instagram.com/d22komohana/
https://www.facebook.com/D22komohana
http://dmskeyclub.weebly.com/
https://www.instagram.com/damienkeyclub/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/damienkeyclub
https://discord.gg/MjBQre
mailto:dmskcpresident@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp1@gmail.com
mailto:dmskcvp2@gmail.com
mailto:dmskceditor@gmail.com
mailto:joel.kiwanis@gmail.com
mailto:nitta@damien.edu

